
 

 

16th June 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As students reach the end of their year 11 exam period, I would like to provide some 

clarity to their final week. We have reduced the total number of lessons they will need 

to attend however we have added some additional sessions, in preparation for the 

exams they have yet to take.  

It is important to note the following points. When attending school, normal uniform 

should be worn at all times. If you would like your child to attend school as normal, 

until the end of their final exam on Thursday, we will of course still accommodate this 

and you should email office@medenschool.co.uk to confirm. No school transport will 

be provided for students leaving early. Transport can either be arranged by 

yourselves, or students can remain in school until the end of the school day and use 

the school buses. All locker keys, Chromebooks and library books should be returned 

to school prior to students leaving.  

Prom is planned for Thursday 7th July, to arrive at the Fretwell Centre for 6.30pm. 

The planned Timetable for next week is as follows: - 

Monday 20th 

Science warm up before school for all students. 

Science exam for everyone P1/P2 

M5, M6 and M7 are to attend science p3 - this is essential preparation for their 

physics exam, they can then leave. 

M1, M2, M3 and M4 can go home following their exam 

Tuesday 21st 

M1, M2, M3 and M4 to attend science p1 only - this is essential preparation for 

their physics exam, students not staying for the Hospitality and Catering warm 

up/exam may then leave. 

Students who study Hospitality & Catering need to attend warm up during p3 

and p4. They will then sit the exam at 1.30pm. 

Wednesday 22nd 

All Y11 students (M1 to M7) to attend science p1 and p2 - this is essential 

preparation for their physics exam. They must bring in their science books to 

revise for their exam. 

Students may leave after p2. 
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Thursday 23rd 

Science warm up before school for all students.  

Science exam for everyone. 

Leavers assembly will follow including Shirt signing, Pizza for all students 

Students to leave school around 12.30 

Friday 24th 

Students can come into school between 10am and 11am to pick up their Leavers 

hoodies. 

We would like to thank all students and parents for their support and hard work 

throughout their time at Meden and wish them all the best in their future endeavours. 

May they all have a fantastic and well-deserved summer break. 

One final reminder regarding results day. Students will be able to collect their results 

from school on the following dates; 

• 18th August 2022 – A level Results day 

• 25th August 2022 – GCSE results day 

All results will be available to collect from 9am. 

If for any reason you are unable to collect your results in person, please nominate a 

representative to collect them for you. Please arrange this with the Exams office in 

advance. 

 

 

Kind Regards 

Mr J Smith 

Head of School 


